~EA-SnaplLake

From: Tim Byers [byerses@escape.cal

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2003 7:19 PM

To: EA-Snapl.ake

Subject: Re: FW: notice of participation in hearings

Yes, Glenda. ‘

The:YDFN:still intend to participate as a directly affected party on the new
dates. of Rpril 28-May 2.

Tim.

>Tim:

b

>1 am forwarding a note that you sent to Vern and me on February 12th
regarding the YDFN's notice of intention to participate at the hearings.
You sent this when the hearing was set for the end of March. Could you
please confirm that the YDFN still intend to participate at the hearing with
the rescheduled dates of April 28 to May 27?

>

>Regards,

>Glenda

>

>

>Glenda Fratton (

>De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator

>Tel: (8B67) 766-7052

>Fax: (867) 766-7074

>E-mail: ea-snaplakel@mveirb.nt.ca

S —— — Original Message-----

>From: Tim Byers [mailto:byerses@escape.ca]

>Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2003 9:34 AM

>To: Vern Christensen, Executive Director; BEA-~SnapLake
>Subject: notice of participation in hearings

>

>

>Hello Vern & Glenda,

>

>0n behalf of Yellowknives Dene First Nation Land & Environment Committee, I
>am sending you this notice is to announce their intention to participate at
>the Snap Lake public hearings in March as a Directly Affected Party. I will
>also be present, acting as their technical advisor.

>

>

>Tim Byers

>Consultant to the YDFN Land & Environment Committee.

>

>

: 0



